Project Update: September 2018

During the period of May to October following activities on project were done:

o The third field trip finished. The main goal of this field trip was assessment of moss
population. Special attention given to endangered species which are registered
on the Cijevna River. Special attention given to endangered species which are
registered on the Cijevna River. New species which are collected to the field trip
are determined in the laboratory.

o The paper “New and interesting bryophytes of Albania and Montenegro” has

been corrected following reviewer’s suggestion. Paper accepted for publication
in prestigious journal Herzogia, and will be online available in beginning of
November 2018.

o In this period we provided presentation of project in primary and secondary

schools. In some schools are organised a smalll field trip in surrounding in the aim
to students enhance their knowledge about moss.

. In this period we also worked on raising awareness and promoting the value of

mosses in nature through activities such as: lectures, TV appearances, installation
of informative boards.

Above: Installed information board at the mouth of the Cijevna River, at one of tourist
info point. Below: Lectures for students.

Raising the public awareness, one of TV presentation of project (one whole broadcast is
dedicated to the project we are implementing):
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eP1UiUeLqHU&t=282s






